
TAYLOR COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT STUDENT 

DRESS CODE POLICY FOR Preschoolers: 

 

The faculties and staff of the Taylor County Schools encourage all students to take pride in their personal 
appearance through good grooming and wearing of proper apparel. We are sensitive to the influence of fashion 
and style, but what is fashionable and stylish may not always be appropriate for school. We ask that our students 
wear adequate and modest clothing, including undergarments of such style and design that are consistent with our 
community standards. Parents should exercise good judgment seeing that their son/daughter dresses 
appropriately for school and school activities.  

“Standard of Dress”  
The school reserves the right to determine proper attire. Here at Taylor County Primary School we stress 

self-help skills. Please dress your child in comfortable, easily removable play clothes. Parents should use good 
judgment in seeing that their child dresses appropriately for school.  

1. All student attire should fit properly and be properly zipped, buttoned, and belted.  
2. No clothing should display certain symbols or logos that are inappropriate and disruptive to the learning 

environment.  
3. Shorts should be of modest style and length.  
4. No Athletic spikes, cleats, flip flops, light-up shoes of any kind or bedroom shoes. 5 No unnatural hair 

coloring.  
 


